

Sandpits Lane, Keresley, Coventry, CV6 2FR

<u>admin@cncs.school</u>

<u>www.cncs.school</u>

T:02476 332382

February 2023

Dear Parent/Carers

We hope you are well at this time.

We are beginning to plan for the proposed strike action on the 1<sup>st</sup> March 2023.

Currently, we are gathering information and unable to give greater detail on the logistics of the day. We hope to write to parents before the end of the week to share the final plan.

In order to help us prepare, if you are a critical worker and you require your child to attend school on Wednesday 1st March 2023 please complete the following form <a href="https://forms.office.com/e/rcktNDPvUw">https://forms.office.com/e/rcktNDPvUw</a> by Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> February 2023 at 2pm. If you do not require a place for your child then there is no requirement to complete the form as they can attend virtually along with other pupils.

Thank you for your continued support at this time.

Ms E O'Connor Headteacher Mrs Theresa Boland Chair of Governors



